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Intention to dual-list on the London Alternative Investment Market

The Board of Greenvale Mining NL (ASX: GRV), the Australian based oil shale company, is pleased to
announce its intention to apply for admission of the Company to trading on the AIM market of the
London Stock Exchange plc (‘AIM’). Greenvale’s shares will continue to trade on the Australian
Securities Exchange or ASX.

The Board believes that admission to AIM will assist the Company in attracting investors, improve
liquidity in its shares and allow it to raise additional capital when required. The Company has already
seen significant interest from the European investment community and believes the time is now
right to seek a dual-listing.
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